
Dear Ms Sawyer,
Please find below the reasons why the above DA which we understand is for review by a panel 
on Wednesday is objected. We understand the DA was not approved.
We feel sure that the Council would have given adequate notice for all households affected by 
the Bicentennial walkway to raise objections/comments, and careful consideration would have 
been given to ensure access by residents was not impaired.
Paul and Caroline Davison
> 
> 
> Dear Mr Prosser,
> 
> I register our objections to the above development application affecting Narrabeen Park 
Parade on the following grounds:
> 
> a) the height of the proposed structure exceeds the level that has been adhered to by all 
structures on the seaward side of the street. Exceeding the height levels previously controlled 
by LEP will create a dangerous precedent.
> 
> b) the effect on the Bicentennial public pathway will be deleterious.
> 
> c) the natural beauty and amenity of the seascape vista will be interrupted.
> 
> d) and most importantly, a reasonable and compliant alternative which is lower in height and 
less intrusive, is possible.
> 
> Yours sincerely,
> Paul and Caroline Davison
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